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October 12, 2015 

Mr. Rudy Warnock  

Warnock and Associates L.L.C. 

158 West Center Street 

Canton, MS  39046 

 

Mr. Warnock, 

I wish to draw your attention to a hazardous condition on Distribution Drive in Madison County, Mississippi.  

Several months ago drainage work was done on Distribution Drive just west of the Bear Creek Water Associations 

facility.  This work called for the removal of asphalt on Distribution Drive.  After the work was completed the 

asphalt was not replaced.  A loose gravel material was used as a filler and since then has continuously eroded and 

created a hazard for all users of this road.  The loose material has been replaced once, but due to the large amount of 

traffic from our thriving industrial center it has again failed and is in dire needs of a permanent solution. 

We have contacted numerous county officials on this matter, but have yet to obtain a solution to correcting the 

hazardous issue that is a threat to the general public’s health, safety and welfare.  This is a continuously degrading 

problem that could use a solution as soon as possible so that our industrial community can continue to grow and 

support our county.  

Secondly, I would like to address the need of a traffic light at the inter section of Distribution Drive and Gluckstadt 

Road.  In the mornings and afternoons traffic is cued from Bozeman Road to the interstate not allowing traffic to 

enter Gluckstadt Road from Distribution Drive.  This is further exacerbated by the three-day cares with numerous 

parents dropping off and picking up children in the morning and afternoons.  

Since the installation of the red light at Gluckstadt Road and Calhoun Parkway traffic flow has continued to degrade.  

We have estimated that we are loosing 1 hour a day with employees sitting in cars trying to get to job sites.  

Please contact me if you need any further information on this issue and we appreciate your expeditiousness on this 

matter.  

Sincerely, 

 

Frank E. Cox, III, Owner 

The Madison Landscape Company LLC  


